
My name is Patrick Tiberio I live in Mansfield Massachusetts and my 
family has a home in South Yarmouth and we enjoy boating in Nantucket 
Sound. I don't want to see a resource as pristine and fragile as 
HorseShoe Shoal littered with wind mills. I don't know what the effect 
will be but its not worth the risk. The Sound is for everybody and 
should not be used for an individuals gain. My daughter is four years 
old and I would like her the ability to enjoy Cape Cod and the Sound 
like I do. I support the SOS organization along with my wife, parents 
and in-laws, our VOTE IS SAVE OUR SOUND.  
 
Patrick Tiberio 
24 Necco RD 
Mansfield, MA 02048 
 
Please protect the sound.    
 

 


